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INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL

Dear Parents and Caregivers

Just a friendly reminder about the Mitre10 Tough Kids competition that your child is
entering this Thursday.

Everyone comes to school in the correct school uniform in the morning. Before
leaving school by bus they will get changed into their PE gear. During the event
itself they will get wet, dirty and laugh a lot. Afterwards your child will need to have a
towel to dry themselves, a bag to put their wet PE uniform in, and their proper
school uniform to return to school in. While there they will also need a packed
lunch and drink bottle. Part of the course is on the running track at the Hastings
Sports Ground, running shoes can be worn if your child wishes too.

There will also be a sausage sizzle on offer and if they wish to buy something to eat
they may bring some money with them. All of this will need to be in an easy to carry
bag, along with their school sunhat. Please ensure every item is clearly named.
This is a great fun event and is thoroughly enjoyed by all who take part. If the
weather is against us a call will be made during the morning by the event organisers
before we leave school. Parents are more than welcome to come out and watch.

Thank you

Tamatea Intermediate
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INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL

Dear Parent/Guardian

On Thursday 16th March, Mitre 10 is sponsoring and organising a “Tough Kid Challenge” at the Hastings Sports Park.
The event starts for Year 7 and 8 students at 12.30pm. Tamatea Intermediate will be sending approximately 250
students to this event. We anticipate leaving school by bus at 11.00am and returning by 2.40pm. The cost of entry is
$2 per child plus $5 for the return bus trip..

Parents are welcome to come and support their child and may even be asked to provide transport should numbers
exceed 250. This is a great team building exercise and all students who have participated in the past have thoroughly
enjoyed the challenge. Mitre 10 provide spot prizes for competitors and a sausage sizzle. '

Could you please sign the form below and return it by Friday 3 March, so we can determine final numbers of
participants. If you can help provide transport (if needed) please indicate below also.

$7 will need to be paid to the office by Monday 8th March.

Many thanks for your cooperation in this matter.

Jo Smith
Principal
MITRE 10 MEGA TOUGH KID CHALLENGE
My child Room has my permission to participate in the

Mega Tough Kid Challenge.
| can / cannot help with transport to Hastings Sports Park.

| can transport students

Signed Parent/Guardian
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